
 

 

This group was set up nearly twenty years ago to provide useful items and gifts for missionary friends 

throughout the world to disperse as required, showing God’s love and care through the work of fellow 

Christians here at Deeside.  

The group of knitters and sewers meet for sharing of ideas and mutual encouragement, fortnightly on 

a Friday in Café One from 10.00am to 12noon. Some work is done at these meetings, but the majority 

is carried out at home and the quality and quantity of goods reflects the Lord’s bounteous provision 

for His people.  

Gifts include:  

• New baby packs 

• Bible bags 

• Articles of clothing 

• Cuddly toys  

If you wish to find out more, please contact: admin@dcfchurch.org 
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